
 
844 W. Broadway, Butte, MT  59701 
Cell (406) 490-1895                            
Fax  (406) 782-7171 
www.rapcomm@msn.com 

Federal Communications Commission 
IBFS 
Washington, DC 

To Whom it May Concern: 

In October 2009, I sold the chassis and antenna of my Ku Band satellite uplink truck call sign:  E980075 to Jeff 
Newman of Orlando, FL.  Mr. Newman converted the truck from a Ku truck to a C band truck.  I failed to relinquish 
my license at that time and have been out of the satellite uplink business.   

I wish to let the Commission know that I have sold that unit. 

Additionally, in February 2011, I purchased a used satellite truck from NBC Telemundo/WRC-TV in Washington, 
D.C. call sign E980067.  I am hoping to transfer this license to RapComm, LLC. 

Please advise as to the necessary procedures in order to expedite licensing this used satellite truck. 

I apologize for any inconvenience and I appreciate any help you can provide. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel J. Rapkoch 
Owner 
 


